
Assistant Principal’s Message 
 

Calendar 

November 2-15 
Online Scholastic Book 

Fair 

 

November 9-12 
Online Parent Teacher  

Conferences 

 

November 16-22 
Papa Murphy’s Spirit 

Week 

 

November 25-29 
Thanksgiving Break 

No school 

 

November 2020 

Rose Creek News 

Hello Rose Creek families! 

We have had a great October at Rose Creek. Our students continue 

to demonstrate respect and kindness. We are continuously impressed 

with how well students and teachers adapt to school during the  

pandemic. Thank you, parents, for your kindness, patience, and     

understanding as we follow health department regulations to keep 

our students and teachers healthy. We are lucky to be part of such a 

supportive community. 
 

We loved seeing the smiles around student’s eyes as they practiced 

the Golden Gate Kids Pledge # 1. 
 

This month students are going to begin learning about Pledge #2... 

I will be a true friend. 
 

Students will learn how to be a friend to others while completing dif-

ferent lessons and challenges during the month. Childhood friends 

are valuable and necessary for a child’s social and emotional devel-

opment. Children with good friends have higher self esteem and can 

cope with life’s stressors better than children without friends. It is im-

portant to help children learn how to make and keep friends in order 

to build social and emotional skills. 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN CHALLENGE: 

This month, we challenge each of you to make something (a card, 

cookie, treat, etc.) with your child for a friend. Take it and deliver it to 

the friend to brighten their day! 
 

“Friendships contribute significantly to the development of social skills, 

such as being sensitive to another’s viewpoints, learning the rules of 

conversation, and age-appropriate behaviors.” 

~Paul Schwartz. 
 

“The Importance of Childhood Friendships and How to Nurture Them” 

By: Lena Auberdene Derhally 

 

 

~Kimberly Ranney 

Assistant Principal 



Thankful! 
PTA would just like to express our appreciation for the    

teachers, staff, and administration at Rose Creek!   Thank you 

for continuing to provide a great learning environment and 

experience for our children.  We know there has been extra 

work for you this year and we appreciate all of you!   

We would also like to encourage parents to help their children show the appreciation that 

I’m sure you feel as well.  This month is a great time to practice writing skills and teach your 

children how to write thank you notes to all of the people in your life that could use a 

thanks! 

~Hilary Stewart 

PTA President 
Spirit Night/Week 

Online Book Fair 

PTA Membership 
It’s not too late to join PTA! 

PTA News 
November 2020 

JOIN PTA @    https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store 

Thanks to all those who supported the Café 

Zupa’s Spirit Night last month. We made a 

whopping $339.78. Kindergarten will be able 

to do great things with that. Thank you!!! 

Spirit Night this month will be a whole week! It 

will be at the Riverton Papa Murphy’s 1821 W 

12600 S., from November 16th-22nd. Sixth 

grade is hosting this time and they would love 

your support! Be sure to take your flyer, (you’ll 

receive it the week before the fundraiser) and 

let Papa Murphy’s know that you are support-

ing Rose Creek with your order.  For online or-

ders use the code “SUPPORT” and put your 

grade and teacher’s name in the comments.  

The class that brings in the most money will 

get a pizza party!  Papa Murphy’s will give 

15% of your purchase to our 6th grade! 

This year we will be having an online 

book fair through Scholastic.  When 

you support the online book fair, PTA 

gets money to spend on books and 

other items that students can use at 

school.   

To support the book fair visit: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/

rosecreekelementaryschool 

https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store

